
“I thank God every time [...] in all our prayers for all of you. We always pray with joy because of 
your partnership in the gospel from the first day until now, being confident of this, that he who 

began a good work in you will carry it on to completion until the day of Jesus Christ.”
Philippians 1:3-6

On behalf of LICC, I thank God for each of you, our partners who believe in what God is doing at LICC 
and is a part. Your prayers, encouragement, wisdom, gifts and financial support have helped push us 
much farther than we would have gone; and you’ve helped us achieve far more than we ever imagined. 

- Dr. Nuwoe-James Kiamu, President  LICC

$25,000 CHALLENGE WAYS TO GIVE

LICC OPERATIONS UPDATE

A dear friend and supporter of ULICAF 
has offered a generous matching grant of 
$25,000.

Please prayerfully consider coming along 
side ULICAF and LICC to raise $25,000 by 
April 30, 2017. 

Contributions will help complete LICC’s 
severance pay obligations as well as to 
provide academic scholarship for present 
and future students.

Prayer

Donation
Online: ULICAF.org and click on donate
Mail: Checks/money orders payable to 
ULICAF
P.O. Box 1158
Carmel, IN 46082

All contributions are tax deductible.

LICC is working to reach a new level of 
transparency and high standard within its 
operations.  With new policies, and in some 
positions new people in place, the college is 
working quickly to be compliant with many 
Liberia Labor Law. 

One such compliance is the issuance of 
employment contracts and pay.  After being 
in operation for over ten years the college 
is taking steps to be a model of operating 
at high standards, even when it means 

financially bearing a heavy burden, such as 
severance pay.  

The financial means to cover this obligation 
was daunting as it is a large expense 
unplanned and not budgeted, but prayers 
are being answered and the process will be 
complete soon.  LICC will continue to exist as 
a Christ centered institution in Liberia.

more
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Join us in

Use me, O Lord to help keep the doors 
of LICC opened for the training and 
equipping of Christian leaders in Liberia.

SPRING NEWSLETTER



A Medical team from Grace Church in 
Indiana greatly impacted LICC on their visit in 
February. The team set up eye clinics for the 
entire community, including LICC’s staff.

Many community members received proper 
eyeglasses while others received much 
needed eye examination and medical 
attention. 

Hope 2 Liberia returned to LICC with a team 
of water engineers to finish installing a water 
filtration system that is the second such system 
on the entire continent of Africa.

Now that Ganta’s Royal Community has 
access to fresh, safe and clean drinking 
water, we hope this will significantly cut down 
the incidence of water borne illness in the 
community.  

Bob Gunnie has been trained to manage and 
maintain the newly introduced water system. 

We are pleased to welcome two new faculty 
members joining this semester, Wessor Shonnie 
Wellspring (right) and Eleanor Kou Kiamu (left).

Medical Team Impacts LICC
With Vision Care

 Bob Gunnie 

New Faculty
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